

## Division of Student Services (DOSS)

March 19, 2020

APPROVED BY: Dr. Rosevonne Makaiwi-Pato

President

VIA: Mrs. Letupu Moananu

Vice President of Academic and Student Affairs

Mr. Sonny Leomiti

Vice President of Administration and Finance

Dr. Emilia Le'i

Dean of Student Services

FROM:

Ashley Felise

SGA Coordinator

SUBJECT:

Cancelation of SGA Activities

As per ASCC Memorandum #016-2020, all Student Government Association activities for the remainder of the Spring 2020 semester will be canceled, to exhibit precautionary measures by "Encouraging all to practive social distancing (limited physical contact)".

Fa'afetai and God Bless!

cc: SGA File